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Chevy Chase Reads:  The Chevy Chase Literary Club 
 

 
George Dalzell was a member of the Chevy Chase Literary Club 
 
 

George Walton Dalzell (1877-1953). George Dalzell was an estate lawyer whose 

father was Superintendent of Dead Letters for the U. S. Post Office. A life-long bachelor 

who loved to travel, he was very active in the Chevy Chase Literary Club and lived at 5 

West Irving Street. 
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